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BGANZ seeks new BOTANIC GARDENer Managing Editor 

 

 
 
BGANZ has a vacancy as BOTANIC GARDENer Managing Editor. 
 
The Botanic Gardener is an outstanding publication, and is the voice of BGANZ 
Membership. 
 
This is currently a voluntary role, and has a number of support people working together 
to maintain the magazine; including three editors, and Eamonn Flanagan, BGANZ 
Executive Officer, and a graphic designer. 
 
The magazine is currently published three times a year. This is currently under review. 
 
If you'd like to discuss further please email Eamonn   
 
You can view the BOTANIC GARDENer magazine here. 
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